The Alton Downs Hall Association is proud to present the following event

The community
is warmly invited to a
Morning Tea to celebrate the

120th Anniversary of the
Alton Downs Hall, 1569 Ridgelands Road
on
Saturday 18 October 2025
9:30am—11:00am

* RSVP by 10/10/25 to Peter on phone: 0427 341 166.<. > **Guest
Email: Peter-Craigl @bigpond.com T .§peakers

Bring your memories of activities at
the Alton Downs Hall over the years:.

This project received assistance from
Rockhampton Regional Council’s Community Assistance Program



